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Summary:

Principal Secretary of the United Nations Commission for the Unification and Rehabilition
of Korea Zouheir Kuzbari writes to Chef de Cabinet of the United Nations C.V.
Narasimhan a letter concerning a vote of no-confidence against Education Minister Oh
Byong Kwon and its implications for President Park Chung Hee, the United Nations
Command's rejected proposal to North Korea about reducing tensions in the DMZ, and
adminsitrative information about the UNCURK Committee.
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